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The children used 2D shapes to create dragons.



To celebrate Chinese New Year we recreated a Chinese restaurant in the role play area. 



The children explored the different textures and smells of ingredients associated with traditional Chinese cooking. 



The children have really enjoyed the introduction of the sound of the week. This week we introduced 
the sound ‘t’. Please do bring in an object from home that starts with our sound. 



The children made spring rolls with Miss Barbara. Can you 
remember the ingredients you used?



The children used beanbags to knock the dragons down one at a time!

How many did we have left?



Then we went outside 
and willed our sky 
lantern to float up into 
the sky!

Can you remember 
how you made it go 
up?







What else have we been learning at nursery?


